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During the Autumn term, Upper 4 pupils were given the chance to enrol on a course called 

Money Matters which is run by Young Enterprise.  The course is self-guided online and can be 

used as evidence for the Duke of Edinburgh Award which some pupils are participating in.  

The covers aspects of managing your own money and pupils learn ley vocabulary related to 

borrowing, saving and how to manage their money as well as learning about earning money 

and credit.   

Our first two pupils have now completed the course so a bit congratulations to Safaa and Bella 

who each receive a certificate of completion.  
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